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Sep 2, 2020 
 

Typhoon Maysak Affecting Korea 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 

 
Due to Typhoon Maysak, all major terminals in Busan, Kwangyang and Incheon ports have been closed from 
September 1, 2020 until further notice. Currently no container movement in and out of any terminals is allowed in 
Korea. We will continue to monitor the situation closely with our service providers and will issue further updates. 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. We sincerely appreciate your understanding. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. Robinson representative for further information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson 
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